
Annual  South  Crossing
sailboat race on June 23
Lake Tahoe Windjammer’s presents the Southern Crossing, the
group’s premier race, on June 23.

This approximately 25-mile sailboat race across the southern
part of Lake Tahoe is open to all monohulls outfitted with the
required safety equipment.

Registration is required.

Go online for the Notice of Race and application.
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